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Dear Friend:
As a champion for health care, I am asking for your help in supporting candidates who will be strong advocates for hospitals and the patients we serve. The Indiana Hospital Association (IHA) recently kicked off its 2024 Friends of Indiana Hospitals Political Action Committee (PAC) campaign, and I have already invested in this important effort. I ask you to please consider contributing as well. 

This is a critical election year with change ahead on the political front and much at stake in the health care sector. With the upcoming budget-writing session of the Indiana General Assembly and our advocacy over the past year, we have a window to raise Medicaid reimbursement for hospitals, and we simply cannot afford to fall short. We must engage with and support candidates who will be crucial in those discussions. 

[HOSPITAL]’s goal for the 2024 Friends campaign is $XXXX. I hope you will consider raising your donation to Friends this year so that we can not only meet our goal, but come out stronger than ever and surpass it. You can send your contribution directly to the Friends campaign in the enclosed envelope or donate online at https://www.ihaconnect.org/iha-advocacy/Pages/Donation-Portal.aspx where you will find suggested donation levels to help make the greatest impact.

Thank you very much for your consideration. Please know that I am sending this letter as a private individual and not as an officer of [HOSPITAL]. However, I have seen the benefits of advocating through the IHA and its bipartisan Friends PAC. I can assure you that your contribution will go a long way in advancing sound health care policy and enhancing our organization’s ability to serve patients.

Sincerely,
[CEO first and last name (no title)] 
